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GPG Australia has changed 

their headquarter address, 

now located at: 

 

Suite A, Level 3, 73 

Northbourne Avenue, 

CANBERRA ACT 2601 
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Crookwell 3 Wind Farm 
Project Status 

Wind Farm Planning:  

✓ Traffic Management Plan – Endorsed and loaded to website.  

✓ Biodiversity Management Plan and Offset Calculation – Endorsed and 
loaded to website. 

✓ Upgrade of Graywood Siding Road & repairs to Woodhouselee 
Rd/Goulburn Rd – Woodhouselee Road repairs will start mid-July and 
Graywood Siding Road in August. 

Activities on site 

✓ Construction now estimated to begin at Q3 of 2022. 

✓ Pre-construction heritage surveys – to be completed early July. Works can 
start in all the investigated areas. 

Did you know?  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
Contact us 

If you have any enquiries, please phone or email Jo Marshall on 0487 210 034 or by 
email: jo.marshall@globalpower-generation.com.au or 
crookwell2&3windfarm@globalpowergeneration.com.au 

Scholarships worth $575,000 over five years will be part of the Foundation Annual 

Appeal launched by Federation University Australia. This new scholarship program is 

one of the initiatives included in the Community Engagement and Benefit Sharing Plan 

associated with the Berrybank 1 Wind Farm, located in the State of Victoria 

The scholarships to begin next year will support students to train using contemporary 

equipment such as laser alignment tools, diagnostic tools and working at height safety 

equipment. To be eligible, students from Federation will need to be enrolled in Higher 

Education or TAFE courses that have a direct relationship to workforce demands. When 

possible, priority will be given to female, indigenous and/or low economic profile 

students to facilitate their incorporation to the renewable energy sector. 

The Foundation scholarships give students the chance to succeed in their studies 

without the stress of financial pressure, helping to cover costs including textbooks, 

petrol, groceries, and technology. Shaq Mohajerani, Head of Development APAC, 

attended the Foundation Annual Appeal event on behalf of GPG Australia, encouraging 

other companies in the sector to also support educational institutions as Federation 

University as well as local students in the region to ask for the scholarships that will be 

provided by the GPG Scholarship Fund.  

 

GPG Australia & Federation 

University joined together 

to offer a scholarship. 
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